
June 2, 2025 

 

Dear Village Trustees, 

I have noticed that our beautiful street scape is suffering from the loss of a number of trees 

either due to disease or weather.  Additionally, there are existing trees that need attention or 

replacement.  I understand that there is some money in the budget that has been allocated for 

trees.  I also understand that we may not have the staff to deal with this.  

I would be happy to put together a street plan showing existing locations and tree types.  I could 

also indicate where trees have been lost and where space permits the introduction of new 

trees.   With the trustees’ approval, I could reach out to nurseries such as Cayuga Landscape or 

the Plantsman for street tree recommendations and pricing information.  I would assemble the 

information for your review and consideration.   

I hope you feel as I do that our beautiful street trees are an asset to our community.  I look 

forward to your response.   

Sincerely, 

Tee-Ann Hunter 
65 Court St. 
Aurora, NY 13026 


